CHRISTCHURCH COMMUNITY LAW CENTRE
REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL FUNDING

A report from the Environmental Services Manager outlined the request for
additional funding for the Christchurch Community Law Centre. The amount
sought can be found within the Environmental Services Unit’s budget.

The Committee resolved that the Christchurch Community Law Centre be
granted a sum not exceeding $6,730 to provide resource management education to
community groups.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


